
From: Clark, Alec   

Sent: 07 August 2020 13:40  

To: 'cat'@south-ayrshire.gov.uk'   

Subject: ‘Representation – CAT Pinwherry School" 

 

Dear Sarah, 

I ma delighted to support this Asset Transfer which will allow the provision of a multi purpose 

community facility which is missing in the Village and will be a huge benefit to residents of not only  

Pinwherry Village, It will also benefit the whole rural area and residents surrounding the village. It 

will allow for local provision of meetings and celebrations as well as educational and sporting 

benefits for young folk. The other plus is that it will attract visitors and families from out with the 

Pinwherry area. A lot of hard work over the years has gone in to reaching this stage and bringing the 

old Schoolhouse back to being an active community hub and those involved should be 

congratulated. 

Alec Clark 
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